
 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back!   

Welcome back to all our parents, and a very warm welcome 
to our new parents.   

 
It was lovely to see all the children again on Monday, looking 
so smart in their school uniforms. They all seem to have 
settled well into their new classes and have obviously enjoyed 
seeing their friends again. We have loved meeting our new 
Reception children and their parents this week, and we are all 
looking forward to them starting full-time from Monday. I am 
sure that they will be a brilliant addition to our school.  
 
Any information you need can be found on our school website 
(https://www.bradleyprimaryschool.org)   but if you are still 
unsure about anything, please ask class teachers, teaching       
assistants or at the school office. We will be happy to help 
you.   

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S Taylor 

Headteacher 

8th September 2023 

https://www.bradleyprimaryschool.org/


Book bags will be in stock from next 

week. If you have already paid for a book 

bag on Scopay, we will deliver this as 

soon as they arrive. If you would like to 

purchase a book bag on Scopay for £4.50.  

New Reception Parents: 

 You have received a Scopay letter 

with instructions on how to register 

with Scopay. Please register and pay 

for Reception snack. Thank you 

 There is a meeting next Thurs 14 

Sept for new Reception parents at 

2:30pm. Please attend. 

Please return your child’s data sheet as soon as  possible so that your information can be updated 

on our school system. Thank you  

Please also fill in the 3B trip from which was  given out to children today. This form is consent for 

your child to go on school trips. 

Please make sure you have  informed the office if your child has changed their meal pattern in 

school.  A reminder that school meals are £12 per week, payable on Scopay.  

Year 6: Applications for high schools are open and will close on 31st October 2023. 

Please apply via this link. https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/

apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/ 


